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The topic will continue with the theme Winter. In class we are looking at various media and 
materials to create artwork and achieve the children's planned effect. Children are learning to 
articulate their own ideas and adapt their work if necessary.  
 
Learning Intentions linked to class topic:  

• Talk through their ideas and help the children to extend critical thinking through asking 
questions.  

• Use a variety of writing implements to support mark making.  
• Counting skills finding the correct number of objects.  

 
Letter sound for this week is ‘L’ thank you for continuing to create a collage with your children 
each week We use their lovely creations to support speech sounds. Shortly in class we will 
introduce our word wall, each week we will choose two words to put onto our wall.  the word 
wall will support all our children to recognise words and begin to blend words together.   
 
Thank you for your support with the snack provision by donations of fruit or a voluntary donation 
towards the cost.  
 
Finally, can I ask you to check the labels of any of the items you put into your children's lunch 
box? We are in a nut free setting, and we have children who are allergic to nuts, so it is vital for 
the wellbeing of our children.  
 
Dates for Diary   
Coffee morning will be held on the 25th of January from 10am till 12 o'clock.  
6th of March world book day children can dress up as their favourite character.  
19th of March Inset Day school closed.  
 
Best wishes, Little Sunbeams 
 
 
  


